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Comments: I do not support the Foothills Project. It attempts to harvest timber for commercial purposes, reroutes

trails, closes campsites, creates roads and leaves a heavy footprint on what should be wild places. All of this is

happening in a rushed process to limit public feedback and favor commercial interests. I urge the US FS to

abandon this project and invite more public input.


